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The Accrediting Bureau of Health Education Schools Commission reviewed Valley Grande Institute's accreditation record 
at its January 2025 meeting. Based on this review and discussion, the Commission extended the current grant of 
accreditation through August 31, 2025, pending the request for additional information from Valley Grande Institute. The 
institution must respond to the ABHES Commission directives stated herein based upon the standards outlined in the 
Accreditation Manual.  
 
As per Chapter III, Section A, Subsection 7.(i).1.h and 7.(i).1.d for HCM2 of the Accreditation Manual the institution is further 
directed to submit a teach out plan and its approval form. Additionally, the institution must include notification to current and 
prospective students of its current status and continued directives.  
 
Please submit any questions to the following email address info@vgi.edu.  
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